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OFFICIAL
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Date 03 May 2018

Dear Resident / Trader

SOUTH CITY WAY CONSULTATION EVENTS

As you may be aware, South City Way is a proposed active travel corridor between Queen's Park and the
City Centre, the first phase of which is now in construction. South City Way was the winning project in the
2016 Community Links Plus funding competition organised by Sustrans and the Scottish Government,
attracting £3.256m of external funding towards the scheme, with the City Council also contributing £3.25m.
General information regarding the project can be found by visiting www.glasgow.gov.uk/scw.

Many consultation events have taken place during the last 18 months, for example: public events during
the bid stages of the funding competition; community consultations throughout the design stages; and,

targeted consultation with transport operators and disability groups. Two further public events are now
planned.

An event on 14 May 2018 will provide information regarding the proposed Traffic Regulation Order (TRO)
for the Queen’s Drive to Cumberland Street section, which predominantly seeks to amend parking and
loading restrictions along the route. At the consultation event, anyone can drop-in to speak to Council
officers, design engineers and representatives from our funding partner Sustrans. The TRO proposals will
also be available ondine from 08 May 2018, visit www.glasgow.gov.uk/proposedtro.

The following day, a different consultation event is being held. This event is specifically targeted at the
Gorbals Street section of South City Way. Two options are being presented and public feedback is
requested as to which would be the preferred option. Following the event, design drawings will be available
on-line, visit www.glasgow.gov.uk/scw.

1) TRO CONSULTATION

e Monday 14th May from 3pm to 6:45pm, Govanhill Housing Association, Samaritan House, 79
Coplaw Street GLASGOW G42 7JG

2) GORBALS STREET CONSULTATION

e Tuesday 15th May from 3pm to 7pm, Citizens Theatre, 119 Gorbals Street GLASGOW G5 9DS

Further consultation events will be held in the future, as the plans for new sections of the route develop.

If you require any further information, or cannot make the event and wish to send us your comments,
please contact us via email at sustainabletransport@glasgow.gov.uk or by phoning 0141 287 9171.

Yours sincerely

At b

Andrew Brown
Projects Manager
Land and Environmental Services
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Glasgow City Council is an equal opportunities employer



